
	
			

	

 

Geneva, 2 February 2022    

 1/5-42 (an) 

 

        The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Bahrain to the United Nations Office and 

other international organizations at Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the 

High Commissioner for Human Rights, and wishes to refer to the communication reference 

(WHRGS/HRC/RES/47/5), dated 27 December 2021, regarding a Call for submission for a 

report on the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic on the realization of the equal enjoyment of 

the right to education by every girl. 

        In this regard, the Mission has the honor to enclose herewith the requested information. 

         The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Bahrain avails itself of this opportunity 

to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurance of its 

highest consideration. 
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